English

In English this term, Class 2 will be focusing on
three different texts.

Our first text is ‘Extreme Earth’. This is a non-
fiction text. We will be exploring the features
used in non-fiction writing and then creating our
own non-fiction piece. Our second text is ‘Animal
Poems’. We will be identifying and discussing the
different elements of the poems in the book and
then having a go at writing our own poems.
Our third book is ‘The Great Escape’. Children will
be exploring the text and thinking about how
they can adapt the model text to create their

own version of the story.

TOPIC
This term we will be focusing on the history of
Dover.

For our art hook into our topic, we will be
gathering historical and modern photos of Dover,
to make a whole class collage of Dover over time.

We will display this with pride in our classroom.
We will then be investigating how Dover has
changed over time. This will include analysing
photos, carrying out research and visiting Dover
Museum!

PE
This term we will be
focusing on
Gymnastics.

We will be developing
our balance, agility and
co-ordination and
beginning to apply
these in a range of
activities.

MuUsIC
This term we will be
focusing on Orchestral
Instruments
surrounding the theme
of traditional stories.
We will be listening to
and analysing a film
musical version of a
traditional story, then
selecting appropriate
sounds to match
events, characters and
feelings in a story.

St Mary’s CEP School

Term 2 2023-24 Overview
CLASS 2
FOUNDED 1789

T
U

MATHS
In Maths this term, Class 2 will be focusing on Addition
and Subtraction.

We will be practising our bonds to 10, 20 and 100. As well
as adding and subtracting using 1 and 2-digit numbers.
We will be using different methods to find our number
bonds including part-whole models, ten frames and
counters, bead strings, Numicon and using our fingers to
add numbers together mentally.

We will also be learning what fact families are and
understanding that number sentences can be written in
different orders and still give the same answer.

In addition, we will be focusing on 2-D and 3-D shapes:
counting the sides, vertices and lines of symmetry as
well as sorting shapes and making patterns.




